
Dear reviewers, 

Thank you for your comments of “Transseptal Approach for Catheter 

Ablation of Left-sided Accessory Pathways in Children with Marfan 

Syndrome: A case report”. We have studied your suggestions carefully 

and have made corrections which we hope can meet with your approval. 

Reviewer 1 

We have corrected punctuation and spacing errors, and trademark 

names have been appropriately labeled. 

Reviewer 2 

We have improved the language quality. 

Best regards, 

Gao Lu 


